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Summary for Members 
 
1: The committee are pleased to share that Mr. Julian Knight MP has accepted the 
invitation to become President of Colebridge Young People’s Club. 

 
2: The coaching team are organising some adult coaching sessions on the following 
dates. Please contact Ian Scott for more information. 

• Monday 21st March 7-8.45pm 
• Wednesday 30th March 7-8.45pm 
• Thursday 7th April 7-8.45pm 

 
3: Two new match tables are being purchased for Colebridge. Upon arrival and setting 
up, the two current match tables will become practise tables, and two of the older 
tables are being donated to other local school and educational settings.  

 
4: Birmingham, Solihull & District TTA – Summer League. Currently there is no information 
regarding the Summer Leagues. When more information is available, it will be shared 
with members. 
 
5: The Birmingham Closed will take place on Sunday 8th May, at Nishkam High School. 
Further information regarding how to enter will be provided in due course. 
 
6: Freezing pipes: A reminder to all key holders that when locking up you should turn off 
the water, flush all the toilets and empty any water from the taps. This is a precaution 
when the temperature drops overnight. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kate Hughes 
General Secretary. 
katehughes82@hotmail.co.uk 
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